
Survey on the use of e-cigarettes in public places 

Members may wish to be aware of a survey launched by the National 

Assembly for Wales on the use of e-cigarettes in public places. The survey is 

accessible via the following link: 

http://www.yourassembly.org/new-poll-question-smoking-e-cigarettes-

public-places-banned/ 
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